Camp Shaw-waw-nas-see Consent for Rapid Covid-19 Testing

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We here at Camp Shaw are excited for the opportunity to return to normal operations, but camper safety is still our highest priority. That being said, we will have a few safety measures in place this summer.

Preventative measures to help stop the spread of COVID-19:

- We ask that your camper limits their risk of exposure prior to camp. Please try to avoid any unnecessary travel or large groups of people for 2 weeks prior to your session.
- Please let us know if your camper has had close contact with a person with a confirmed or suspected case of Covid-19 in the last 14 days.
- Our staff will test weekly as supplies permit.
- Rapid testing can be performed by the camp nurse for symptomatic campers per their judgement and inability to attribute the symptoms to another cause.
 - The current symptoms listed by the CDC are as follows:

Fever of 100.4 or greater, chills, cough, shortness of breath, fatigue, muscle/body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, sore throat, congestion or runny nose, nausea or vomiting and diarrhea.

The rapid test consists of gently swabbing the inner part of the lower nostril. This test is not painful and we do not use the longer swabs that reach further into the nose. Test results are usually available within 15-20 minutes.

Through this program, we will be able to identify COVID-19 cases quickly and early, which can help us stop an outbreak before it happens. This will help us keep campers safe and able to take part in the activities they love.

This letter asks you to consent to the camp nurse performing a rapid test on your child during a camp session **only** if they have any of the symptoms listed above.

Camper Name:	Date:		
Parent/Guardian Signature:			
-		_	

We are extremely grateful to you and all our committed families who continue to show great flexibility and resilience as we work together to continue preventing the spread of this virus. If you have questions regarding the COVID-19 Testing Program, please reach out to Cookie@campshaw.org.

Office Use Only	v – Registration	Questionnaire Com	pleted:	